
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       21st January 2013 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Informal Parents Session 

 

You are invited to an informal parent’s session on Thursday 

24th January. Morning Nursery 11.00 -11.45am and Afternoon 

Nursery 2.15-3.15pm. 

 

This is an opportunity for you to come and play with your child 

in their Early Years environment and talk informally to the 

staff.  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Bayes 


